
 
GATHERING MUSIC	 	 	 	       	       	 	        	    Carol Hardman


CONGREGATIONAL CONCERNS AND CALL TO WORSHIP 	 	  Cheryl Beck & Liam Nelson


SONG OF PRAISE	                             “10,000 Reasons” 	               Jonas Myrin & Matt Redman


OLD TESTAMENT READING: PSALM 104:24-34, 35b 	   	 	                  Dr. Bob Holquist


PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE	         	            	    	    	      	 	           Dr. Holquist


A SONG OF FAITH                          "We've a Story to Tell to the Nations”	            	                     Nichol

(Hymnal #586, vs. 1, 3 & 4)


THE CHILDREN’S TURN	           	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  Ms. Beck         


THE GIFT OF SELF, TITHES AND OFFERINGS	 	 	 	  	         	 Guy Hall


CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE             “Glory Be to the Father” 	                		               Greatorex

(Hymnal #252)


AN OFFERING OF MUSIC          	             	           “I Am” 	                	      	           	    Smith, arr. Ferrin

Sanctuary Choir


THE NEW TESTAMENT LESSON: ACTS 2:1-21 	 	 	        	       Lou Ann Gilliam, M. Div.


SERMON	    	 	               “Seeing the Spirit”      	            	               	        Pastor Gilliam


THE HYMN OF INVITATION    	   “Speak to My Heart, Lord Jesus”	            	                               McKinney

(Hymnal #281)


BENEDICTION	 	               	 	 	                  	 	 	 	         Pastor Gilliam


CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE      Chorus of "Make Me a Blessing"		                    	    Gaither

(Hymnal #569)


 — Having gathered to worship, may we now scatter to serve!  —


POSTLUDE	AND	FELLOWSHIP


SUNDAY, MAY 19, 2024

–––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF SYLVA

––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

SUNDAY, MAY 19, 2024

–––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF SYLVA

––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

GATHERING MUSIC	 	 	 	       	       	 	        	    Carol Hardman


CONGREGATIONAL CONCERNS AND CALL TO WORSHIP 	 	  Cheryl Beck & Liam Nelson


SONG OF PRAISE	                             “10,000 Reasons” 	               Jonas Myrin & Matt Redman


OLD TESTAMENT READING: PSALM 104:24-34, 35b 	   	 	                  Dr. Bob Holquist


PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE	         	            	    	    	      	 	           Dr. Holquist


A SONG OF FAITH                          "We've a Story to Tell to the Nations”	            	                     Nichol

(Hymnal #586, vs. 1, 3 & 4)


THE CHILDREN’S TURN	           	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  Ms. Beck         


THE GIFT OF SELF, TITHES AND OFFERINGS	 	 	 	  	         	 Guy Hall


CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE             “Glory Be to the Father” 	                		               Greatorex

(Hymnal #252)


AN OFFERING OF MUSIC          	             	           “I Am” 	                	      	           	    Smith, arr. Ferrin

Sanctuary Choir


THE NEW TESTAMENT LESSON: ACTS 2:1-21 	 	 	        	       Lou Ann Gilliam, M. Div.


SERMON	    	 	               “Seeing the Spirit”      	            	               	        Pastor Gilliam


THE HYMN OF INVITATION    	   “Speak to My Heart, Lord Jesus”	            	                               McKinney

(Hymnal #281)


BENEDICTION	 	               	 	 	                  	 	 	 	         Pastor Gilliam


CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE      Chorus of "Make Me a Blessing"		                    	    Gaither

(Hymnal #569)


 — Having gathered to worship, may we now scatter to serve!  —


POSTLUDE	AND	FELLOWSHIP




On the Horizon for First Baptist
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Scan to read our weekly news on our website!

On the Horizon for First Baptist
____________________________________


Ladies' Bible Study

Monday, May 20 at 10:00 a.m.


Please join us for the conclusion of the Ladies Spring Bible Study  
on Monday,  20, at 10:00 a.m. in the Gathering Room. We are studying the  

Book of Esther. This study has video sessions led by Beth Moore.  Study books 
 are available in the Church office but are not required to do the study.


Wednesday Evening Bible Study

Wednesday, May 22 at 6:00 p.m.


Please join us this Wednesday, May 22 in the MFC at 6:00 p.m. for Bible study, 

and choir practice will follow at 7:00 p.m. Dr. Yelton will lead us in Bible study. 


There will not be a meal this week.


Pen Pal Celebration

Thursday, May 23


Another successful spring Pen Pal Program is coming to an end, and we want to 
celebrate!  On Thursday, May 23, adult pen pals are invited to don their most  
colorful tropical shirts, grass skirts, and colorful T-shirts and pants/shorts for a 
Hawaiian-themed party on the playground.  You'll get to meet your pen pal  

and enjoy taking part in the games and activities with them from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m.  
Soon adult pen pals will receive an assignment for the day through email.   

Watch for it and get your best hula dance and limbo stretch ready!


Men’s Breakfast

Saturday, June 1 at 8:00 a.m.


We will hold our Men’s Breakfast in the Mission and Fellowship Center (MFC) on 
Saturday, June 1, at 8:00 a.m. We will have great food, fellowship and a special guest 
speaker. Please plan to attend and also invite your friends.  If you are available, please 

assist us on Friday, May 31, at 10:00 a.m. in the MFC to set up for the breakfast.
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Church Office: 828-586-2095  |  firstbaptistsylva.com  |   fbcsylva@gmail.com


Prayer Requests: fbcsylvapray@gmail.com

The church office is open Monday, Tuesday & Thursday, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m.


Wednesday: Noon–5:00 p.m.
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